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To: All Parents/Carers of Year 12 students 

 

Our Ref: 031016 

 

1 October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students 

 

Re: Year 12 Tutor Evening  

 

I would like to invite you to the Year 12 Tutor Evening on Thursday 10 October 2024 in Melton 1 & 2 in the 

Sixth Form Centre. 

 

The purpose of this evening is to provide an opportunity for parents/carers and students to discuss any 

questions or concerns following the initial induction period into the Sixth Form. Whilst tutors will be able to 

share data with parents on likely A Level and/or applied subjects outcomes based on prior attainment, at this 

early stage in the year we will concentrate mainly on how well students have settled in rather than 

commenting on academic progress in different subjects. This will be addressed at the Progress Evening with 

subject teachers on Wednesday 2 April 2025 and in progress reports in the week commencing 9 December. 

 

Throughout the evening the Sixth Form team will also be on-hand to answer any questions you may have. 

 

South Hunsley operates an electronic booking system for Tutor and Progress Evenings.  Attached to this 

letter is a guide which gives details of how to access the booking system and book an appointment.  If you 

are unable to access the internet to book an appointment, then please feel free to contact the school office 

on 01482 631208 and your appointment can be booked over the telephone.  The online booking system will 

go live at 4:00pm today when appointments can be made, please note that the system will close for bookings 

at 4.00pm the day prior to the Tutor Evening. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Paul Jacobs 

Director of Year 12 

 

 


